
 
Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

 

Family Ministry 

(Children’s Liturgy) 
The Family Ministry Team 

who facilitate the Children’s 

Liturgy resumes this Sunday 

18th September at the 11am 

Family Mass. Future dates 

are 2nd & 16th October; 13th & 

27th November; 4th; 11th & 

18th December. Welcome 

back to the children and 

welcome back to the team.  

Crosscare 

The Annual Collection for 

Crosscare, the Social Support 

Agency of the Archdiocese 

of Dublin, will be held at all 

masses this weekend, 

17th/18th September. In 

Mount Argus this will be 

taken up as an Exit 

Collection. 

New Readers’ Rosters 

For those without e-mail 

access, new reader’s rosters 

are available from the 

monastery reception. The 

new rosters are effective 

from Sunday 1st/2nd October 

2016 until 29th January 2017. 

Rathmines Anniversary 

To celebrate the 160th 

Anniversary of Mary 

Immaculate Refuge of 

Sinners, Rathmines, 

they are hosting a Gala 

Concert on Wednesday 12th 

October at 8pm and everyone 

is welcome to come along. 

Admission is free with an 

interval collection in aid of 

The Capuchin Day Centre. 

 

Fr. Frank’s Farewell 
The Coffee Morning after the 11am Family 

Mass on Sunday 25th September will provide 

the parish with the opportunity to say goodbye 

to Fr. Frank Keevins CP who has been parish 

priest of Mount Argus from 2001-2008 and 

again from 2010-2016. Father Frank will leave 

shortly afterwards to take up his new post as 

rector and parish priest in St. Mungo’s, 

Glasgow. We hope as many as possible will join 

us for this poignant occasion. 

World Youth Day Reunion 

A reminder to our wonderful group of young people 

who attended World Youth Day 2016 that the 

Reunion for all pilgrims will take place on Saturday 

1st October 1:00-3:00pm in St. Paul’s Church, 

Arran Quay, Dublin 7. Some new youth initiatives 

will be announced at this reunion. The team who 

organized World Youth Day expresses thanks to 

parishes represented at World Youth Day and to the 

parishioners who supported our young people. For 

further information, contact Gerard Gallagher @ 

ggallagher@abhouse.org  

Faith Fest 

Faith Fest, which is open to all young people of 

secondary school attending age, who would like to 

meet other young people to explore faith and life in a 

fun and exciting way, through music, prayer, 

workshops, chat n’ chill, will take place at Holy 

Cross College, Diocesan Centre, Dublin 3, on 

Friday 23rd September from 6-9.30pm. 

www.evangelisation.ie 

www.facebook.com/faithfest4teens  

faithfest@dublindiocese.ie 

Bring €2 plus Consent Form. 

Legion of Mary – Pilgrimage to Knock 

The Legion of Mary invite you on a Pilgrimage to 

Knock on Sunday 25th September, leaving from 60 

Sundrive Road @ 7.30am. Cost €15. Bring a packed 

lunch. Tel. 087 9413395; 087 6466048; or 4503500. 

Answer to Prayer 
A lovely celebration was 

held last Sunday to mark 

the admission of two 

novices, Antony Connelly 

and Aidan O'Kane, to first 

Profession of Vows as 

Passionists as well as the 

admission of two new 

postulants, Brendan Breen 

and Conor Quinn, who 

received the Passionist 

habit and began their 

novitiate. Since Father 

Charles was canonized in 

June 2007 the 6.15pm Mass 

every Friday has been 

offered for Passionist 

Vocations through the 

intercession of St. Charles. 

Can it just be coincidence 

that since then we now 

have two new priests 

ordained in the last 2 years 

– Gareth Thomas and 

Frank Trias; and now 2 

new professed Passionists 

and 2 new Passionist 

Novices? Your prayers are 

being answered so thank 

you – and keep praying! 

Monthly Healing Mass 

The Monthly Healing Mass 

in honour of St. Charles of 

Mount Argus will take 

place next Saturday 24th 

September at 11am.  

Safeguarding Sunday 

Safeguarding Sunday, due 

for 25th September, will be 

celebrated in Mount Argus 

at a later date, due to Fr. 

Frank’s farewell. 

 

Collections: Week ending 

11th August 2016 
 

€1,845 (from which taken: 

Share €250) 

 

Par. Envs: (No Count) 

 

Standing Orders etc:  

€350 (Approx) 
 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION 

STATEMENT 

 

Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 

 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 

 People and priests work together to develop 

a community of faith and compassion. 

Kindly remember the 

recently deceased:  

 

 

Christine Houlihan 

Dan Purcell 

 

May they rest in peace 
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